
	 Your membership payment will bring you:

•	 A subscription to MCL News, a regular newsletter that will keep 
you informed about local environmental issues.

•	 Invitations to special events like the free annual Picnic on the 
Porch and Holiday Party, environmental workshops, field trips and 
hikes, and MCL’s Annual Dinner.

•	 The opportunity to become personally involved in public policy 
advocacy.

•	 Business Members have their own web page on the MCL website 
and are acknowledged in the quarterly Business-Environment 
program.

I would like to join at 
this level:

m $35 Steward

m	$50 Creeks 	

m	$100 Baylands 

m	$250 Woodlands

m	$500 Redwoods

m	$1000 Peter Behr

m	$100 Business

YES! I want to make the Marin Conservation League a stronger and even more effective  
guardian of Marin’s natural assets!

175 N. Redwood Dr., Ste. 135  
San Rafael, CA  94903
phone:  415-485-6257
email:  mcl@marinconservationleague.org

name(s)

address

city | state | zip code

phone	 email

Please make your check payable to the Marin Conservation League.  Your contribution is tax 
deductible to the extent allowed by law.  Memberships are on a calendar-year basis, those 

who join after March 1 will not be asked to renew until the following calendar year.
Thank you for your support!
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m	Send my newsletter and invitations by email only. My email address is:


